
USUHS Chair Letter 
 
All USUHS students require a Chair Letter. 
 
The Chair Letter must be from a civilian or military physician in the department of your first 
choice of residency.  Please contact the USUHS Office of Student Affairs for information on 
how to obtain your Chair Letter at 295-3187.  If you are applying for a PGY1 only, the Chair 
Letter may be from any department.   
 


